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July 16, 2003

Don L. Hanosh

ENERDYNE, LLC

PO Box 502

Albuquerque NM 87103

Re: Western Federal #1, I-01-30N-16W, API 30-045-26321

Dear Don:

The Bradenhead test report submitted on the above well indicates no bradenhead valve present. Review
Rule 115.B.

No pressures were reported on the test.

You are hereby directed to retest the well. Submit the re-test report and a well configuration including
the wellhead and casing strings schematic before August 15, 2003.

Reference RBDMS CTP0319647716 on future correspondence.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.
Sincerely yours,

Charlie T. Perrin

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

cperrin@state.nm.us

CTP/mk

CC: CTP
Well File
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